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04.26.2018 
 Memo 

    

Comments: Please share with all coaches in your club. 

Dear NSA Club/Coach; 
 
The Niagara Regional Soccer Program would like to invite your club 
coaches/you to our first ever Niagara Coaching Seminars. The goal of our 
seminars is to help grow soccer coaching education and tools across Niagara, 
share best coaching practices, discuss ongoing Niagara Region soccer 
coaching issues and look at the future development of coaching in our region. 
 
We would be honored to have your coaches/you join us for our first of four 
seminars in 2018 on Wednesday, May 2, 2018. 
 
Any questions or to register your coach/your attendance please email James 
Kryger NRSP Technical Director @ TDNRSP@gmail.com 
 
 
DETAILS 
2018 Niagara Coaching Seminars 
Wednesday, May 2, 2018, 7-8:30 PM (Free to all Coaches in NSA Clubs) 
Young’s Sportsplex Community Classroom - Welland 
Feature Speaker: Matthew Ferreira (Regional Manager of Player Development at 

Ontario Soccer) 
Topic: Random vs Blocked Practices & Ontario Soccer resources for the youth 
club coach 
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